
Our School in the Park is Second to None

Salvation Army Christmas Food Drive 2024

Dear Parents and Carers,

Our SRC team would like to invite the Grays Point community to once again participate in the

Salvation Army Christmas Appeal.

This Christmas, The Salvation Army is calling on schools to help bring hope and new beginnings

to those in need by donating non-perishable foods, cleaning items and hygiene products.

If you would like to bring holiday cheer to those in need this year, please bring in your donations

to the school office from now until the afternoon of Tuesday 10th December (Week 9).

Please find the list of suggested food and items attached.

Kind regards

Miss O’Callaghan and Miss Fraser

SRC Coordinators
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